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Reaffirmation of Third Edition of CAN/ULC-S532-07 

 
STANDARD FOR REGULATION OF THE SERVICING OF PORTABLE FIRE EXTINGUISHERS 

 

 
ULC Standards is pleased to announce the reaffirmation of the Third Edition of CAN/ULC-S532-07, 
Standard for Regulation of the Servicing of Portable Fire Extinguishers. This Standard has been approved 
by the ULC Committee on Portable Fire Extinguishers, and has been published with the date of August 
2014. 

 

CAN/ULC-S532-07-R14 will be of interest to anyone who manufactures, distributes, uses, services, 

regulates or inspects fire extinguishers.  These requirements are for use in the regulation of agencies 

servicing portable fire extinguishers.  This Standard is intended to assist in the implementation of the 

requirements of the National Fire Code of Canada, The Standard for Portable Fire Extinguishers, NFPA 

10, or other Standards referenced by the authority having jurisdiction.  These requirements are not 

applicable to the activity of filling or charging a portable fire extinguisher prior to its initial sale by its 

manufacturer. 
 
Should you require any additional information, please contact Mark Ramlochan at (613) 755-2729 Ext.  
61422 or email at Mark.Ramlochan@ul.com. 
 

The Reaffirmed Third Edition can be ordered for $237.00 CAD (hard copy) or $198.00 CAD (PDF) from 

the ULC Standards website at www.ulc.ca and selecting ULC Standards. Once at the ULC Standards 

page, select Sales of ULC Standards Materials. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

ULC Standards 

 

 
G. Rae Dulmage 

Director, ULC Standards 
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